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Message from the Guest Editor

Pharmaceutical research such as systems with the
controlled, sustained, or targeted release of various
biologically active compounds (drugs, enzymes,
microorganisms, cells, and food supplements), represent a
field of science that progresses rapidly through the
cumulative contributions of chemists, biochemists,
pharmacologists, doctors, and nutritionists.

The increased interest shown by the scientific community
regarding polymer materials based on synthetic or
polysaccharides represents a consequence of their
remarkable characteristics as well as the diverse
necessities in the medical and pharmaceutical fields. For
these reasons, this Special Issue, entitled “Advances in
Polymers and Polysaccharides in Delivery Systems”, aims
to offer researchers in the field the opportunity to share the
latest achievements, insights, and experiences in the
development and applications of polymeric delivery
systems based on synthetic polymers and/or
polysaccharides.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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